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Comments: In the 1980's the FS was successfully sued over poor logging practices in the Canyon Creek

drainage when flooding resulted in the loss of several homes in Glacier Springs development. The fact that they

are returning to one of the most logged over (but well hidden) drainages in the Mt Baker district is cause for

alarm. As for the proposed commercial logging on Glacier Creek Road, I hope the FS will consider that the area

is directly adjacent to one the most intensely managed private timber holdings in the upper Nooksack Valley,

constantly undergoing some stage of commercial thinning and/or clear cut logging. Habitat does not exist in a

vacuum, so I hope that federal land managers will look beyond the boundaries of the land within their pervue and

consider a more holistic approach in their decision making. Thank you, Scott Swanson


